PPG MEETING
THURSDAY 9 JANUARY 2014

Present:  

Keith Boothman, Christine Boothman, Sandra Finney, Brian Todd, Margaret Baines & June Barrett

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and agreed to be correct.

There were no suggestions in the box.

The book money is now £323.10p

Photographs:  

Margaret explained to the group that we are in the process of downloading our pictures from our smartcards onto a pen drive from which they will be printed and displayed.

Survey Report:

Margaret told the group that the report had been completed and was going to be placed on the website, sent to the CCG and each member of the group would receive a copy.

Margaret told the group that another patient had applied to join and we would invite her to the next meeting.

Mr Todd commented that he thought every appointment should be longer than 10 minutes, and was told that it was not the Doctors who had agreed on the time allowed but the Government.

Mr Todd mentioned how the re-development in the town was getting worse.  He produced a paper which was a “Dissent from secondary use of patient identifiable data” opt out sheet.  Margaret and June both stated that they had not seen or knew anything about this but would look into it and let the group know of the findings.

Mr Todd also commented about financial cutbacks he had read about in a magazine and wanted to know how this would impact on the services provided by the surgery.  Keith and Margaret deemed this not to be appropriate for this group.  Mr Todd then asked if the purpose of the group could be clarified which was agreed, and information would be passed on to the members.

Next Meeting:  Thursday 6th February 2014 @1.30pm
